
 

 
 

September 2017 

Night work on Wallgrove Road, Eastern Creek and M7 Motorway 
ramps from Wednesday, 4 October 2017 
 

The NSW Government funded the $95 million Old Wallgrove Road upgrade 

to reduce congestion and improve motorway access to the Western Sydney 

Employment Area. 

Roads and Maritime Services has completed the Old Wallgrove Road upgrade between Lenore Drive 
and Wallgrove Road, Eastern Creek.  

Final asphalt and line marking will be carried out on Wallgrove Road, Eastern Creek between 
Wonderland Drive and Roussell Road and on the entry and exit ramps of M7 Motorway. 

Work will take place at night between 9pm and 5am from Wednesday, 4 October to Friday, 17 
November 2017, weather permitting.  

As part of the work, the M7 Motorway northbound entry and exit ramps will be closed on Wednesday, 4 
October and Thursday, 5 October 2017 between 9pm and 5am. Diversions will be in place. 

We have included a map to show location of the work. 

How will the work affect you? 

There will be some noise associated with the night work but every effort will be made to keep this to a 
minimum.  

Traffic changes 

There will be some temporary traffic changes on Wallgrove Road, Eastern Creek and the M7 Motorway 
southbound entry and exit ramps to ensure the work zone is safe. There will be lane closures, however 
traffic flow will be maintained in both directions along Wallgrove Road. 

Access will be maintained for businesses and road users while the work is carried out.  

Road users may experience minor delays during this work due to the changed traffic conditions.  

Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. For the latest traffic 
updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our delivery partner Daracon Contractors on 1800 832 022 or 
johnro@daracon.com.au. 
  
For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au.  
 
Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
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